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            PRESS RELEASE 

Persons with information on this or any criminal case or activity are encouraged to call Lodi Area 
Crimestoppers at 209-333-6771.  You may remain anonymous and be eligible for a cash reward. 

 

______________________________________________________ 
 
Release Date and Time: 02/23/2007 
Subject:  BANK ROBBERY 
LPD Case #: 07-1957 
Contact:  Officer Hettie Schaeffer P.I.O. (209) 329-4897 hschaeffer@pd.lodi.gov or 
Officer Scott Bratton Sbratton@pd.lodi.gov.   
 
Details:  On 02/23/07 at approx.  1700 HRS Officers from the Lodi Police Department responded to a Robbery in 
progress at the Central State Credit Union.  The suspect was described by employees as a Hispanic or African 
American male (possibly mixed race) with a medium skin tone, balding, grey goatee, approx. 5’6’’tall, 170-180 lbs.   
The suspect was wearing a black jacket with possibly a 49’rs logo on the front, jeans and sunglasses.  The man 
walked into the bank with a note demanding a specific undisclosed amount of money.   Bank employees did not 
see any weapon though the note claimed he had one.  Once the suspect had the money, he fled west through the 
parking lot and entered a light blue 4-D vehicle.  The suspect fled in an unknown direction prior to Police arrival.   
According to the employees at Central State Credit Union, the suspect had come into the store at around 1500 
HRS but abruptly left.  The photos attached below are of the suspect. 
    
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact the Lodi Police Department 
at (209) 333-6727.  Anonymous tips can be called in to the Lodi Crime Stoppers at (209) 333-6771.   
For further information contact Officer Hettie Schaeffer or Officer Bratton 209-333-6727. 
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